
Newmarket Veterans Memorial  

Trust Committee Meeting 
APPROVED Minutes – April 17, 2018 

 
 

Roll Call:  Chair; Phil Nazzaro, Vice Chair; Dave Wade, Secretary/Treasurer; 
Rochelle Sharples, Members: Don April, John Carmichael, Nancy Eaton and 

Patrick Marsh. 
 

Chair Nazzaro brought the meeting to order at 7pm. 
 

Vice Chair Wade made a motion to accept the minutes of March 20th.  Motion 
seconded and passed with Don, Rochelle and Patrick abstaining.  

 
Old Business:  Memorial Day was discussed.  John will be taking care of the 

Urn at Riverside with flowers.  Rochelle and Legion Auxiliary Members will 

take care of planting at the Bandstand.  Chair will follow up on if/when water 
will be turned on.  Also if new holes were drilled into flower boxes for flag 

holders. 
 

Memorial Day Parade will be Wednesday, May 30th with lining up at the 
Library at 5:30 and step off being at 6pm. 

 
Dave brought everyone up to date on the Golf Tourney.  Rochelle passed out 

sponsor letters to approach businesses and organizations.  List of sponsors 
to see were reviewed.  Also discussed other media avenues to get the word 

out there about the tourney. 
 

John updated committee on the program for placing flags on Veterans 
graves. 

 

New Business:  Nominations and Elections were held.  Don made a motion to 
keep the slate of officers as is.  Motion seconded and passed. 

 
Patrick made a motion to adjourn.  Motion seconded and passed. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 7:40pm. 

 
Next Meeting:  Tues, May 15, 2018 

 
Respectively Submitted: 

 
Rochelle M. Sharples, Secretary 

 



 


